
 

 

 

Tuesday, August 13th, 2019 

*There will be a Student Council meeting today during 4th block in Mrs. Shugart’s room. Members, 
please check in with your 4th block teacher first then come to the meeting.  

*Prom tickets are now on sale with Mrs. Maxwell for $55.  

*Any junior interested in signing up to be on the Prom committee, sign up outside Mrs. Maxwell’s 
room 112 during break.  

*National Honor Society members need to check email in the next few days for a sign-up form to 
run for 2019-2020 officers. 

*Balfour will be here on Tuesday, August 20th during lunchtime to deliver class ring orders.  

* Bill Miller will be here on September 3, 2019 to take the following pictures: 9th-12th  school day 
pictures (these are used for the yearbook and INOW), All Staff (staff badges), Senior Formal 
(make up pictures) 

*Bill Miller will be here on August 14th, during lunch, to deliver summer senior formal picture 
proofs.  They will return on August 26th to take orders. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
  
 

 

 

 


